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Exhibit D:  General Information 
 
CPCN and Start of Operations 
 
Hi-Country was issued CPCN #2737 on March 23, 1994 in Commission Order 94-2195-01.  
Note that Hi-Country replaced Foothills Water Co. (CPCN # 2151), meaning that Hi-Country's 
service area was previously served by Foothills Water Co. from ~1985 to 1994.  Prior to that, the 
water company serving the area had no contact with or oversight from the PSC. 
 
 
Ownership and Officers 
 
The Hi-Country water system is operated by the homeowners association of the Hi-Country 
Estates development.  The officers over the water system are the same as the officers and board 
members of the Hi-Country Estates homeowners association, as listed below: 
 
President:  Noel Williams   
Vice-President: Randy Crane      
Treasurer:  Brad Barlocker      
Secretary  Brad Barlocker      
 
Associated Companies 
 
Except as described above in that the water system is operated on a DBA basis by the 
homeowners association, Hi-Country has no associated companies.   
 
 
Accounting Services 
 
Hi-Country uses the following accounting firm: 
 

Brad Bradley Co. 
(801) 572-6684 
826 East 12300 South, Suite 1 
Draper, UT 84020 

 
Additionally, Hi-Country utilized the services of Krystal McCauley in preparing the financial 
materials supporting this rate case.  Ms. McCauley is a former employee of the Utah Division of 
Public Utilities and her contact information is below: 
 
 Krystal McCauley 
 krystalmccauley@gmail.com 
 (608) 365-3041 
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Tax Returns 
 
Hi-Country has yet to file tax returns for 2011 or 2012.  Hi-Country has provided the necessary 
information to its tax accountant and expects returns for both years to be filed on or before 
September 16, 2013.   
 
 
Notes Payable, Loans, and Other Obligations 
 
Hi-Country does not have any outstanding loans or other obligations.   
 


